
WARNING
Invasive Species Alert 

If you catch a smallmouth bass in 
the Miramichi River system:

Do NOT release it
•	 Retain the fish
•	 Note your location, with GPS 	
	 coordinates if  possible
•	 Report to DFO at:             			 
	 1-866-759-6600

Invasive smallmouth bass have been 
observed in the Miramichi River. This non-

native species poses a severe threat to the  
ecosystem, including Atlantic salmon and 

brook trout.

It is illegal to transfer fish or stock waters 
without authorization. Protecting native 

species and ecosystems is everyone’s 
responsibility. 

Please report illegal fish stocking or the presence of new fish species to:
1-866-759-6600 or email: invaders.glf@dfo-mpo.gc.ca 

Smallmouth Bass in the 
Miramichi River


